

# Happenings

Affiliated with NYSUT, AFT #2937, AFL-CIO

www.pjta.us

Editor: Terence McGuire tmcguire@pjschools.org

## Message from the President

**Officers** 

As I was preparing the June *Happenings*, I thought of how quickly a school year really does go by. We have all done such a great job in providing the best education and care to each of our students. It is now time for all of you to get the rest and relaxation that you all so deserve.

President: Regis Foster

**Scholarships** 

1st Vice President:

PJTA awarded four \$1,500 scholarships to Michael Conklin, Erin Cornell, Tariq Shajahan, and Emily Tigue. We wish these fine students well as they

Jenny McElroy

pursue their dreams.

2nd Vice President:

PJTA wishes them and the Class of 2017 all the best!

**Carol Brown** 

**Benefit Fund** 

Recording Secretary:

June is the time to make desired changes to your PJTA Benefit Fund coverage (dental and vision care). If you wish to change your coverage from individual to dependent (family) or from dependent (family) to individual for the 2017–2018 plan year, send a letter indicating the desired change to PJTA

Corresponding/

**Debra Cassara** 

Benefit Fund Administrator, PO Box #95, Port Jervis, New York 12771. When your letter requesting a change is received, the necessary forms will

Social Secretary:

be sent to you. Please return forms As Soon As Possible!

Treasurer:

Claire Dillon

End of the Year Dinner

Joseph Becker

I want to personally thank Claire Dillon for organizing a great evening that we all enjoyed. Everyone had a good time roasting all of the new PJTA retirees Vito Dibiasi, Mary Grace Carlton, Geri Kirchner, Sharon Krause, Terry McGuire, Tim Moul and Doreen Semerano.

Grievance Chairman:

Once again, PJTA thanks all of the newly retired PJTA members for their years of teaching!

**Dawn Higgins** 

Remember that the union isn't on summer vacation. If you need to contact me, feel free to leave a message at my house (845) 672 – 4018, or you can send an email to <a href="mailto:presidentpjta11@gmail.com">presidentpjta11@gmail.com</a>, or use the school email for non-secure items.

## President's Message

Continued from page 1

I want to personally thank the executives, representatives, and you, the members, in helping me serve you as your president. I am very grateful for your guidance and support. I will continue to visit each building and listen to your comments and concerns. Enjoy your summer!





### Correspondence



#### **Sympathy**

Janine Chase—loss of her father-in-law, Philip Chase Mike Simmons—loss of his mother, Rosemarie Simmons

#### **Get Well**

Trish Aumick
Heather Robinson
Michele Abarbanel
Jennifer Elston
Nancy Dunn

#### **Cards Received**

Thank you from Jackie Smith for Administrative Professionals Day
Thank you from the Marian Cooper Community Foundation in memory of Phil Chase
Thank you from Amanda Coalla
Thank you from Kathryn Helms, Teresa Loughney and John Kurtich for the donation made to
St. Joseph's Church